
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 23rd October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

I am writing to update you on the current staffing situation in Year 1.  

 

As you will know from previous correspondence, Norwood had recruited a teacher from Australia who was 

due to fly to England in August.  We have now been officially informed that she will not be joining us and 

has chosen to remain in Australia.  

 

We have been delighted with the leadership from Miss Greenwood within the Year 1 class and she has been 

very well supported by Mr Mills and Mrs Redhead.  Miss Greenwood knows the children and the curriculum 

very well and has worked tirelessly to ensure that the children are receiving the right level of learning and 

structure for their age and capability with support from Mrs Hainsworth.  

 

We will be immediately advertising for the position of class teacher but we want to ensure that we employ 

the right staff who show the same level of commitment to our children.  We will be looking for a teacher 

who can demonstrate the high expectations that have already been embedded with the current Year 1 

team.  

 

From next half term, the team will remain with Miss Greenwood, Mr Mills and Mrs Redhead with support 

from Mrs Hainsworth.  

 

Once we have conducted a round of interviews, we will inform you of our next steps.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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